
 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ROY COOPER  JAMES H. TROGDON, III 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
 

Mailing Address: 

NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

DIVISION FOUR OFFICE  

POST OFFICE BOX 3165 
WILSON,   NC     27895 

Telephone: (252) 237-6164 

Fax: (252) 234-6174 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 

 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

Location: 

509 WARD BOULEVARD 

WILSON, NC  27895 

 

 

 

August 28, 2017 

 

   NOTIFICATION OF REJECTION 

 

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: ANNUAL NEEDS TREE REMOVAL AND  

    STUMP GRINDING – DISTRICT 3 

 

 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
This is official notification that NCDOT is rejecting all bids submitted on August 22, 2017 

for the above mentioned contract proposal. 
 
The project will be re-advertised for bids to be received on September 26, 2017.  If you 
have any questions, or if I can be of any further assistance, please advise. 
       
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

J. Charles Cauley, PLS 

Division 4 Contracts and Proposals Engineer 

 

JCC/vpg 

 

ec: T. M. Little, PE 

 J. P. Harrell, PE   

 

8/28/2017

http://www.ncdot.gov/
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